
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 April 2006 

5. BRADFORD PARK – PLAYGROUND UPGRADE AND LANDSCAPING 
 
 Further to the submissions made by the deputations earlier in the meeting (Clause 3.1 refers), the 

Board considered a report from staff seeking approval for the final landscape plan for the upgrading of 
the Bradford Park playground together with approval to remove three Ash trees from the Strickland 
Street entrance way and to plant a small feature tree at the frontage. 

 
 The Board decided: 
 
 (a) That the deputations’ submissions be received. 
 
 (b) That the matter be held over pending further advice from staff on the consequences and 

feasibility, including costs and timeframes, of further consultation being undertaken on other 
equipment options catering for the 8-15 year age group. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council minutes for the decision


